Krystal Gonchar

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

I'm emailing to let you know | have no objection to my neighbors at 946 Peppercorn Place adding on to their existing

Nancy Allen <nancy_jayneO4@yahoo.com>
Monday, August 10, 2020 3:32 PM
Planning Commission

V-015-2020

Follow up
Flagged

porch. Please approve the variance.

Thank you.

Nancy Radke

954 Peppercorn Place

Gahanna OH 43230
614-425-8508




